BALAJIENTERPRISES

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is for your information that we have started construction of the project “4A RAWDON"
situated at Premises No-4A, Sarojini Naidu Sarani, Ward No-63, Borough-VIl, under Kolkata
Municipal Corporation, P.O.-Park Street, P.S.-Shakespeare Sarani, Kolkata-700017, have

commenced from 22/06/2023 as per Building Permit No- 2023070061 Date- 06/06/2023
granted by you with the plans and specification sanctioned.
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PROPRIETOR
PROPRIETOR -

19,ChunaPukurlLane,Kolkata-700012,W.B.,India
:91-033-2217-6364,E-mail:4arawdonst@gmail.com



